From:
To: -- City Counc

Subject: GPAC Membership Selection

Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 5:56:12 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--Dear City Council Members,

I strongly urge you to appoint only from among the following list people for the GPAC. These people have all demonstrated over the years a real commitment to making Petaluma the best it can be.

Hal Bohner Teddy Herzog Sue Kirks Lance Kuehne Lizzie Wallack

Thank you for your service,

Davis

Davis Everett

Petaluma, CA 94952

Cell: Email: